
The Sound of Easton's Best 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

July 19, 1983 

This is to confirm your reception report of WCEI(AM) on the 
evening of January 25, 1983. As the newscaster on the air at the 
time of your reception, it gives me a great deal of pride to know 
that our signal and our programming is being heard (and hopefully 
enjoyed) by listeners in areas well removed from Easton. 

Best of fuck in your DXing efforts, and please let us know if 

you happen to listen in on us again. 

Sincerely, 

g2W/fiuleed,t6 
Curtis M. Weaver, 
Operations Director 

WCE I AM/FM Route#4 Box #4 Point Road Easton, Maryland 21601 (301) 822-3301 


